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Friday	Halloween	Bash:		The	last	Bash	of	the	2018	season	was	well	attended	and	everyone	was	in	the	spirit	of	
Halloween	with	lots	of	great	costumes.		1st	Place	costume	winners	were	a	very	scary	Michael	Sunzeri	for	the	men	
and	the	women’s	winner	was	Loanne	Rube	as	a	clumsy	cleaver	wielding	Julia	Child	and	her	unfortunate	bunny.		
Check	out	the	club’s	website	for	more	photos.		www.villagesbocceclub.com		I	know	I’m	looking	forward	to	the	
2019	Friday	afternoon	bashes.			

Membership/Elections	Meeting	will	be	held	on	Monday,	November	12,	2018	at	Foothill	Center	from	1	–	3	p.m.		
Lots	of	candidates	this	year	for	board	positions,	so	don’t	miss	your	opportunity	to	help	select	the	board	of	
directors	for	the	Bocce	Club	for	2019.			Thank	you	to	all	the	candidates	for	stepping	forward	to	volunteer	and	help	
our	club	grow	and	move	forward	into	the	2019	season.			
	
‘Even’	if	you	don’t	want	a	board	position,	there	are	plenty	of	jobs	for	volunteers.		Helping	is	so	welcome	and	
appreciated	throughout	the	year	and	it	makes	the	directors	jobs	so	much	easier.		At	the	meeting	on	November	12th,	
Marion	Logie	our	club’s	president	will	reflect	on	the	club’s	2018	accomplishments	and	what	plans	2019	will	bring.		
A	copy	of	the	2018	Review	will	be	provided	to	each	member.	You	can	take	the	opportunity	to	fill	out	a	small	form	if	
you’d	like	to	volunteer,	which	will	be	attached	to	the	ballot	with	the	names	of	the	candidates	for	your	selection.		
Following	voting	you	are	cordially	invited	to	a	Wine	and	Cheese	Reception.		The	Bocce	Club	Board	hopes	you’ll	all	
come	out	and	cast	your	vote	and	then	enjoy	your	afternoon	with	a	glass	of	wine	with	friends.	
	
Tournament	Season	for	2018	has	ended	and	awards	were	presented	at	the	Awards	Dinner	this	past	Saturday,	
November	3rd.		Congratulations	to	all	the	Captains	and	team	members	for	a	season	well	played.		Over	$1,300	in	
prize	money	was	presented,	along	with	Achievement	Certificates	to	each	1st	and	2nd	place	winner	of	each	



tournament.		Lots	of	teams	sat	together	and	enjoyed	the	evening	with	good	food,	music	and	great	company.		
Thank	you	to	Candy	Stonehouse	Social	Director,	her	assistant	Elaine	Murphy	and	her	committee	for	a	splendid	
evening.		Also,	thank	you	to	Marion	Logie,	David	Cook	and	Barbara	Orlando	for	helping	coordinate	the	Awards	
portion	of	the	evening.			


